January 31, 2012
David Soule, P.E.

Rio Grande Engineering

P.O. Box 67305

Albuquerque, NM 87199
Re:
Assisted Living SEC, Grading and Drainage Plan

Engineer’s Stamp date 11-22-11 (C13/D016D)

Dear Mr. Soule,
Based upon the information provided in your submittal received 1-3-12, the above referenced plan is approved for Site Plan for Building Permit action by the DRB.

The above referenced plan cannot be approved for Building Permit until the following comments are addressed:

· Since the curb and gutter is setting grade, it is to be built by Work Order.  Since there will be a Work Order all improvements in the ROW (including pipes through curb) should be built by Work Order and an Infrastructure List is required.
· Please replace the Notes that specify “To be built per SO 19” and replace with “To be built by separate Work Order”.  The SO-19 notes, “Notice to Contractors” on the plan could be removed

If you have any questions, you can contact me at 924-3986.







Sincerely,







Curtis A. Cherne, P.E.






Principal Engineer, Planning Dept.







Development and Building Services

C:
e-mail
